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Updated: Brown Co Sheriff verifies company that caused concern
Editor’s note: Brown County Sheriff John Merchant Tuesday verified the company
as Washington National Insurance, after speaking in-person with a representative. 

Saying that they are credible, and having collected verifiable information, Merchant
said the company is working to make sure any other concerns are addressed, and are
operating properly. 

(KNZA)--Concerns are being voiced by the Brown County Sheriff following the
report of unverified salespersons operating in the local area.

Sheriff John Merchant Monday told MSC News the insurance sales have been
reported in the Powhattan area; and while it’s not a legal requirement that such
sales are registered with his office, he said the failure to do so causes him concern,
as the common approach is for his office to be made aware prior to such business
being conducted.

Brian Hagen talked to Merchant, who encourages the public to call his office if
approached at 785-742-7125.
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